OnTheMap Version 3 Survey Email Messages
Initial Letter

The U.S. Census Bureau is currently developing the next version of OnTheMap under the Local
Employment Dynamics (LED) partnership. Your opinions and ideas are important to us. We will use the
findings from this study to help improve and enhance the application.

Please take 7 minutes to tell us about your experiences using OnTheMap and any suggestions you may
have for future enhancements. Those who have not used the application, but who are interested in the
OnTheMap data, are encouraged to participate in this study. Click the following URL to access the survey:

https://questionweb.com/25652

For further information regarding this survey, please contact Matthew Graham at 301-763-5289.

Thank you in advance for your time and feedback.

First Reminder

Last week, you were invited to assist the U.S. Census Bureau’s Local Employment Dynamics’ (LED)
partnership in evaluating the current OnTheMap application and providing suggestions for potential future
enhancements. If you have not yet had an opportunity to respond, please complete this short survey, which

should only take 7 minutes of your time and can be accessed using the link below.

Your opinions and ideas are important to us. We will use the findings from this study to help improve and
enhance the OnTheMap application. Click the following URL to access the survey:

https://questionweb.com/25652

For further information regarding this survey, please contact Matthew Graham at 301-763-5289.

Thank you in advance for your time and feedback.

Second Reminder

Approximately three weeks ago, you were invited to assist the U.S. Census Bureau’s Local Employment
Dynamics (LED) partnership in evaluating the current OnTheMap application and providing suggestions

for potential future enhancements. If you have already responded, thank you very much for your feedback.

If you have not yet had an opportunity to respond, please complete this short survey, which should only
take 7 minutes of your time and can be accessed using the link below.

Your opinions and ideas are important to us. We will use the findings from this study to help improve and
enhance the OnTheMap application. Click the following URL to access the survey:

https://questionweb.com/25652

For further information regarding this survey, please contact Matthew Graham at 301-763-5289.

Thank you in advance for your time and feedback.
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